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10th November 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As you may already know, Monday 13th November is the start of this year's BBC Children in 
Need Appeal Week. Our school is excited to be joining with many others around the UK to 
participate in the fundraising programme challenge yourself and be SPOTacular. 
 
Be SPOTacular will help your child learn about the lives of disadvantaged children across the 
whole of the UK. The last couple of years have been incredibly hard for children and young 
people. Living through Covid and the cost of living crisis has caused feelings of anxiety, fear and 
hopelessness in too many children. Children in Need fund thousands of charities and projects in 
every corner of the UK, which support children and young people to feel and be safer; have 
improved mental health and wellbeing; form better, more positive relationships and be given 
more equal opportunities to flourish. 
 
In school, we will be celebrating with a non-uniform day on Friday 17th November. The PE team 
will be teaching the children how to choreograph a dance routine. We are learning a traditional 
Haka which the children will learn within class in the morning and then give us their finest 
performance in the afternoon. We would love it if children would like to attend school in 
sportswear or their traditional Pudsey attire to mark the occasion. A donation of 50p via 
SchoolMoney would be fantastic and really support the cause. 
 
Children who attend Nursery - Monday to Wednesday will be celebrating in class on Tuesday 
14th November. 
 
Last year we raised an amazing £434.21 which helped to make a big difference to the lives of 
children and their families.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes 

 
 
 
Mrs S Knowles 
Pastoral Leader/Designated Safeguarding Lead  
 
 
 


